
Police Scotland ward update noted etc. 
 
4 There was heard and noted a report by Inspector Chris Thomson, Police 
Scotland, advising the Partnership 
 
(1) that there had been no significant issues around events at Hampden; 
 
(2) that the vegetation had been cut back at Langside Halls; 
 
(3) that the Marlborough Nightclub had reopened and there had been no issues 

to date; 
 
(4) of the plans in place during the easter school holidays; and 
 
(5) that Castlemilk Police Office had now formally closed. 
 
After consideration, the Partnership  
 
(a) noted the report and thanked Inspector Thomson for the update and all the 

work carried out by Police Scotland within the ward; and 
 

(b) raised a number of questions and concerns in relation to forthcoming football 
events at Hampden, that were addressed by Inspector Thomson. 
 


